Band Camp Updates:

Leadership training

• Leadership training (Wed. Aug. 5th) has been shortened and will now run from 4pm until 6pm. This was done to accommodate the all district staff meeting regarding the school opening plan that was scheduled on the same day and conflicts with the original leadership training times. Leaders were notified this past Sunday via group text.

Pre-Camp

- Upon arrival meet at the track field under the tent
- Students should have their mask on for the meeting
- Reminder: Band camp paperwork DUE THIS THURSDAY (can be found on the band website www.dundeebands.com)

Band Camp

- Students are asked to wear their masks upon arrival on Monday morning.
 - Masks will be worn when gathered with the large group
 - Field rehearsals masks will be worn when in transition and when setting new drill.
 They will not be worn while marching.

Other Info

- After much consideration it has been decided that we will NOT be providing fresh fruit during field rehearsals as originally stated. We WILL provide prepackaged snack items. Students are welcome to bring their own fruit and snacks.
- Please have your student bring a portable camp chair/bag chair to have under the tent for music rehearsals. These chairs should be clearly labeled with their name.
- Health Reminders
 - Please monitor your student's health throughout pre-camp and band camp. If they are showing any of the symptoms below or have been in close contact or have cared for someone with COVID-19 please keep them home and notify Ms. Yettaw of their absence.
 - Fever (if higher than 100.3)
 - Cough
 - Sore Throat
 - Shortness of Breath
 - If you are unsure whether to keep your student home please error on the side of caution.
 - Student's will NOT be penalized for missing pre-camp or band camp due to health concerns.

Together we can make this a fun, rewarding, and safe band camp. Thank you for taking the necessary precautions to protect each other.